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Research Analysis 

 

SB 171 directs CLEET to recognize military police who have completed training as identified in 

the Department of Defense POST Instruction 5525.1 Guideline 1 and who have served in a full-

time military police capacity for six months within the preceding two years of full-time 

employment as an Oklahoma Law Enforcement Officer and who have retired or been honorably 

discharged from military service. Military police who meet this standard are required to attend 

the three-hundred-sixty hour basic full-time academy to be certified as a full-time peace officer. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 171, which deals with recognizing military police as Oklahoma Law Enforcement Officers, 

has no fiscal or revenue implications for the state.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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